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Minutes of the Extraordinary Parish Council Meeting held on Wednesday 27th August 2025         

at 6.45pm in the Village Hall, Lingwood Lane, Woodborough, Nottingham  

PRESENT: Cllr Liz Anderson (Chair), Cllr Amanda Mellor, Cllr Richard Pannell, Cllr John 

Newsome, Cllr Colin Starke, Cllr Linda Taylor, Cllr Charles Wardle 

IN ATTENDANCE: Tamsin Cottle (Planning Consultant), Cllr Helen Greensmith (GBC), Cllr 

Jody Stoll (NCC), Averil Marczak (Clerk) 

5338. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Julian Brown, Cllr Andrew Gough, Cllr Phil 

Hallam, Cllr Richard Whincup.  

5339. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

No additional interests were declared. 

5340. MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

The minutes of the extraordinary meeting held on 5th August 2025 were approved. 

5341. AGREE RESPONSE TO GEDLING LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN ISSUES 

AND OPTIONS CONSULTATION 

A draft response proposal had been pre circulated. The draft had been prepared by Cllrs 

Anderson, Mellor and Starke, after working closely with Tamsin Cottle (Planning Consultant) 

and reading residents’ responses. 

There was a detailed discussion regarding each part of the response and a final version was 

agreed. 

It was agreed to propose that the following places be designated “Green Spaces”: the playing 

field, Ploughman’s Wood and the Smalls Croft greens. 

The Chair thanked all the members who had worked hard on preparing this response and also 

Woodborough residents who had emailed copies of their responses. 

5342. ANY OTHER URGENT ITEMS 

Lingwood Lane burst pipe: it was noted that the intended road reopening on 1st September 

seemed unlikely given the work remaining to be done. Cllr Stoll committed to following this up.  

5343. DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING 

The date of the next ordinary meeting was confirmed as 1st September 2025 at 6.45pm. 

The meeting finished at 7.45pm.  

 

 


